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Empire City MC

PO Box 1881
New York, NY 10113-1881

Kuankoon Kua
PO Box 6416
New York, NY 10150-6416

Dear K.K.,

On behalf of Empire City MC, I wish to convey our thanks and gratitude for your support and assistance in making Empire City MC’s 2013 Motorcycle Weekend an astonishing success!

We honestly could not have done it without the support and encouragement from you.

It was very generous and brotherly of you not only to serve as our personal chef for the weekend, but to spend the time and effort to create such a wonderful menu and to spend your own money to fly to Rochester ahead of us in order to shop and prepare everything in advance!

You have been a big help to the club at many events in the past, but this time you really went above and beyond to make us look like professionals in front of our guests.

Again, thank you so much!
Sincerely,
_____________________

Chaz Antonelli, President,

Empire City MC

